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22nd June 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers,   

ICE CREAM FARM  
  

On Tuesday 19th July 2022 all our Caterpillar Nursery children will be going 
together to visit the Ice Cream Farm in Tattenhall for an ice cream and a 
play.  

On this day we ask children of Morning and Afternoon sessions to arrive 
at Nursery between 8:30am and 8:45am. 

We will travel by coach and plan to return back to school at approximately 
2.30pm. You will be able to collect your child from nursery then. 

All children will need a packed lunch and drinks for the day. The children need to 
wear their normal school uniform, sensible shoes and hats suitable for the weather. 
We also suggest you apply sun cream. Please send nappies if your child needs them 
(changing facilities are available). 

The parental contribution for this visit is £13.00 per child which is payable via the 
ParentPay system, where you will also need to give consent for your child to attend 
and give full medical details required for the visit. 

The price of the trip includes: coach transport, hire of the Lunch room, Animals and 
Daisy Park, Teddy Bear Ice cream cone with a scoop of their choice (allergies will be 
catered for). 

We do not need any helpers. 

Kind regards  

 

Mrs Jacqui Perrin  
Nursery Teacher 
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